New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 RIC BRAZOS ROAD

AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

May 27, 1960

Pan American Petroleum Corporation
P.0, Box 487
Farmington, New Mexico

Attn: Mr. L. O. Speer
Area Superintendent

Dear Sir:

Your request for exception from directional survey requirements
sor your 0.J. Hoover "E” #4 well located in the NEj Section
15-30N-16W {s heredy granted.

The Information filed with your application conelusivaly shows
that the bottom of the hole 1s on Lthe same tract as the surface
location.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, Distriect #3
ECAz ke

cc: 07l Conservation Commission
Senta Fe, New Mexico



